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As we are now into the summer months and no school to attend, it is now time for the summer fun to begin.  
Each week will be packed with artwork, walks, child led activities and spontaneous activities, so no child is missing out in any of the fun plans. 
As the weather can be a hit or miss in Northern Ireland could we please ask that a small bottle of sun cream is left on the premises along with a sun hat and a refillable water bottle for your child to use during the day. As spontaneous activities can happen at any point e.g., water fights could we ask that a spare set of clothes Is left in the black box (make sure bag is labelled) so your child can get changed if this was to take place. 
No dates have been added to activities, but staff will confirm via Famly before they take place. Please check Famly regularly.  
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July 2023 
Wb 3rd – 7th Sports week.                                                     Wb 10th – 21st  Shake Your Sillies Out!! 
Sports bag activities                                                              Make your own emoji   
Design your own bike (tour de France)                              Board games   
Mini tennis (Wimbledon)
                                                   Teddy bears picnic

Wb 24th – 28th Sports Week 
Water fight
Mini football

Disco

Pictures
Dates for your diary                                                             
1st – 23rd July: Tour de France
3rd – 16th July: Wimbledon Championships

4th July: Fourth of July

7th July: World Chocolate Day

17th July: World Emoji Day

17th July: Ice Cream Day

20th July: Women’s World Cup

30th July: Friendship Day

31st July: JK Rowling’s birthday

31st July: National Tree Day (Australia)
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August 2023
    
Wb 31st – 4th  Mindfulness Week                                          Wb 7th – 11th Movie/Story Madness 
Lavender eye bags (creative)                                                Popcorn making (cooking) 
Minecraft yoga                                                                        Watch our favourite movies from books 
How do you relax? (discussion)                                            Favourite Books (discussion) 
Pizza making (cooking) 
Gathering Drum
 
Wb 21st – 25th   Back to School 
Summer reflections (art) 
What we are looking forward to (discussion) 
All about me (art) 
Dates for your diary

August/September: back to school

8th August: International cat day

10th August: World Lion Day

12th August: World Elephant day

16th August: National Tell a Joke Day

26th August: International dog day
 
More details will follow on any other activities that will be booked during the summer months.

· Sean

· Konrad

· Finn

· Alex

WE HOPE YOU ALL ENJOY YOUR SPECIAL DAY!!

Additional information 
Can we ask that you please be extra cautious when driving around the car park area and always be aware of adults and children. We are sure you can appreciate that there are a lot of children within the nursery being collected at different times and it can be busy. Please always be attentive of this. Can we please remind you not to block the area where nursery vehicles are parked. This must be kept clear at all times so the vehicles can get in and out and we can safely off load the children. Can we please also ask that you ensure that the gate is closed behind you at all times. Thank you.

We have received notification from Early Years Trust that our Annual Inspection window will be between 3rd July and 31st July 2023. This inspection is carried out in two parts - A remote inspection (via zoom) will take place with Gail (Owner) and myself present. This will take place on Thursday 6th July. The second part of inspection will involve an unannounced visit to the nursery. We will not know when this is going to take place just that it will be within the window of the dates above. There will be two social workers present and they will spend some time within each of the rooms chatting with staff and observing. You may be contacted by email by early years to complete a questionnaire as part of the inspection process. We would encourage you to complete this questionnaire as this all builds towards inspection report. Thank you.

Just a little reminder the nursery will be closed on Wednesday 12th & Thursday 13th July and will re-open again on Friday 14th. Thank you. 

If you haven’t already given dates of any holidays planned over the next couple of months, could you please inform us as soon as possible as this really helps when working through staff holidays. Happy Holidays!!

If you have any questions regarding out of school, please feel free to talk to any staff. 
Thank you. Out Of School Staff 
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